
	
 
  
TMX Internal Disaster Recovery Test 
 

 

As a reminder, TMX will be conducting an Internal Disaster Recovery Test on  Saturday April 
27, 2019 . 
 
All post-test validation will be completed by TMX and  no validation activity is required by 
TMX Clients. 
 
Clients will experience a loss of network connectivity for circuits to 3500 Steeles data centre 
during the test. Network connectivity is anticipated to be restored at approximately 11 PM ET on 
Saturday April 27.  A notice will be sent to the street when the test is over and normal operations 
have resumed. 
 
For more information contact  TMX Market Operations  at (416) 947-4705 
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